
Editors, 
  
The Northshore School District is excited to share that Woodinville High School’s student 
athletes placed second in the WIAA 4A Scholastic Cup for the 2019-20 school year. 
  
A photo is attached for your use. 
  
Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
  

Woodinville High School Placed 2nd in WIAA Scholastic Cup 
  
Bothell, Wash. – Woodinville High School’s student athletes were awarded second place in the 
Washington Interscholastic Activities Association (WIAA) 4A Scholastic Cup for the 2019-20 
school year.  
 
The Scholastic Cup is the WIAA’s most prestigious annual award. High schools throughout the 
state earn points for academics, athletics and sportsmanship. This year’s Scholastic Cup points 
are based on points scored during the fall and winter seasons only, due to COVID-19 cancelling 
the spring sports season. Visit the ​WIAA’s website​ to view the full results. 
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http://www.wiaa.com/cupranking.aspx?SecID=346

